HOLDERNESS
PLANNING BOARD
NOTICE OF DECISION

The Planning Board held a public hearing on October 15, 2019 to consider the following application:

Case # 19-09-19: Application submitted by David Driscoll as agent for Rockywold
Deephaven of 18 Bacon Rd., tax map 219-009-000, request a site plan review to
rebuild a septic system, enlarge and reconstruct tennis court, and enlarge the access
drive to tennis court, located in the General Residential District, in accordance with
the Town of Holderness Site Plan Regulations.

The following action was taken by the Planning Board at the meeting:

Motion: “To approve the application as presented.”
Motion: P. Francesco
Second: R. Huntoon
Discussion: Discussion centered on the content of the water mains coming from the
laundry (effluent waster and gray water); both the Town and the State have approved
the septic; the lagoon (it is a mini-waste water treatment plant); the new building
(approved in 2015, but never built); the wetlands (have variance from the ZBA)

Motion Passes: 7-yes 0- nopbstentlon Ozv
é//%;

Robert Sneflmg, airman
Planning Board
October 15, 2019

Note: Any person affected has a right to appeal this decision. If you wish to appeal, you must act within
thirty days of the date on this notice, tomorrow being day one. See New Hampshire Revised Statutes
Annotated, Chapter 677.



